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Cold Skies Thomas King 2018-05-22 From the award-winning
and #1 bestselling author of Sufferance and Indians on
Vacation When a body is found in an airport rental car,
Thumps DreadfulWater learns that the deceased was
developing a revolutionary technology. The technology is
new, but could it be so valuable that someone would kill
for it? Thumps DreadfulWater has finally found some
peace and quiet. His past as a California cop now far
behind him, he’s living out his retirement as a finearts photographer in the small town of Chinook. His
health isn’t great, and he could use a new stove, but as
long as he’s got his cat and a halfway decent plate of
eggs, life is good. All of that changes when a body
turns up on the eve of a major water conference and the
understaffed sheriff’s department turns to Thumps for
help. Thumps wants none of it, but even he is intrigued
when he learns that the deceased was developing a new
technology that could revolutionize water and oil
drilling . . . and that could also lose some very
powerful people a lot of money. As strangers begin to
pour into Chinook for the conference, Thumps finds
himself sinking deeper and deeper into a conflict
between secretive players who will not hesitate to kill
to get what they want.
Asterix Omnibus #3 René Goscinny 2020-10-20 The Gauls
are here! Asterix invades America in honor of his 60th
anniversary!
Asterix Omnibus 7 Rene Goscinny 2014-06-17 In this
special collector's edition, books 19 to 21 are brought
together in one fabulous volume. In ASTERIX AND THE
SOOTHSAYER, a sinister figure arrives in the Gaulish
village. Prolix claims to be a soothsayer and the
villagers believe every word he says, but Asterix isn't
convinced... In ASTERIX IN CORSICA, the Corsican
chieftain, Boneywasawarriorwayayix, needs Asterix and
Obelix's help to foil the evil designs of Praetor
Perfidius and oppose Julius Caesar's army. In ASTERIX
AND CAESAR'S GIFT, Legionary Tremensdelirius gets the
title deeds to the Gaulish village as a bonus - then
swaps them with tavern landlord Orthopaedix for a drink.
But Asterix and his friends aren't keen to hand over
their village!
Venezia Trondheim 2019-11-20T00:00:00+01:00 After their
first explosive encounter, Giuseppe and Sophia hate one
another with a passion. As fate would have it, both have
a secret identity permitting them to conduct
investigations incognito. Once his false mustache and
wig are removed, Giuseppe becomes "the Eagle." And when
her tights and black hood are donned, Sophia transforms
into "the Black Scorpion." The Eagle and the Scorpion
feel an irresistible attraction for one another... but
will they share their first kiss and track down the
mysterious "Codex Bellum" before Giuseppe and Sophia
tear each other into beautiful little pieces?
Asterix Omnibus #7 Albert Uderzo 2022-07-05 Contains 3
newly-translated classic Asterix tales. Asterix is a
fearless Gaul with a magic potion that grants him
incredible strength to protect his village and ward off
Roman Empire from invading. With his pal, Obelix, the
two defend their village from not only the blundering
Roman legionairies, but other odd threats as well.
First, a fortune telling Soothsayer has the village
under his soothing predictions, but Asterix isn’t buying
it. Predict who will win in a battle of words between
“Asterix and the Soothsayer.” Second, visit “Asterix in
Corsica” as he and Obelix must help Chief
Boneywasawarriorwayayix to foil the evil designs of
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Praetor Perfidius and oppose Julius Caesar’s army.
Finally, “Ceasar’s Gift” is delivered to the village, a
deed to the village itself! Will the village fall under
the control of the wrong hands? Includes a new afterword
by Alexander Simmons providing historical and cultural
context for Asterix, both in 50 B.C. and in the time the
classic comics were made addressing various racial
depictions
The Human Invasion Jamie Smart 2021 "Since he crashlanded to Earth in a rocket, Monkey has been causing
absolute mayhem! Bunny and the gang (Squirrel, Pig [the
Pig], Action Beaver, and Skunky the Inventor) have
almost had enough. In this rollicking comic
extravaganza, the pint-sized friends must tackle a
helliphant, rocket-powered hot air balloons, and the
most mind-boggling creatures of all... hew-mans..."-Publisher.
Asterix The Gaul René Goscinny 2014-01-02 The latest
action-packed adventure from our indomitable Gauls,
Asterix and the Griffin, is out now! The year is 50BC,
and all Gaul is occupied. Only one small village of
indomitable Gauls still holds out against the invaders.
But how much longer can Asterix, Obelix and their
friends resist the mighty Roman legions of Julius
Caesar? Anything is possible, with a little cunning plus
the druid Getafix's magic potions! Their effects can be
truly hair-raising...
Iskotew Iskwew: Poetry of a Northern Rez Girl Francine
Merasty 2021-07-15 "Iskotew Iskwew/Fire Woman" is a
poetry collection written during a period of trauma
while the author was working as a Counsel to the
National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous
Women and Girls in 2017. This book is about memories and
experience growing up on the Pelican Narrows Reserve in
northern Saskatchewan in the 1980s: summers spent on the
land and the pain of residential school. With this
collection, the author wants to teach and inform
Canadians of her experiences growing up as an Indigenous
woman in Saskatchewan. She believes it is important to
share her stories for others to read.
Asterix Omnibus #4 René Goscinny 2021-02-09
Cosmonauts of the Future - Lewis Trondheim 2016-03-23 It
all starts in a school playground, and then it moves to
a classroom, where Larcenet's superb graphic camera
zooms in on two ten-year-old kids: Gildas and Martina.
The pair of them are ever so slightly obsessed with Scifi. To the extent they think they're surrounded by
robots and aliens. As far as they're concerned, their
entire world is made up of false appearances, and
they're soon to be the victims of a huge intergalactic
plot! You read, you smile, you snigger. But then
suddenly, it's all turned on its head...
Asterix and The Picts Jean-Yves Ferri 2013-10-24 The
latest action-packed adventure from our indomitable
Gauls, Asterix and the Griffin, is out now! When Asterix
and Obelix rescue a mysterious Pict named MacAroon, they
must journey to Caledonia, now Scotland, to return him
to his lady love, Camomilla, the adopted daughter of the
old king. However, the treacherous chieftain, MacCabeus,
plans to marry her and claim the throne - with the help
of the Romans! What with caber-tossing, bagpipes, malted
water and an enormous otter in the loch, can the Gauls
reunite MacAroon and Camomilla and enjoy some Romanbashing along the way?
Where's Dogmatix? Rene Goscinny 2012-11-06 A fabulous
sequel to WHERE'S ASTERIX? featuring the loveable
Dogmatix and his friends in a variety of fun, actionpacked scenes. Younger readers and fans of WHERE'S
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WALLY? will be absorbed for hours as they search for
Dogmatix amidst the hustle and bustle.
Asterix #38 2020-05-19 Upheavals and pandemonium are
definitely on the horizon! Adrenaline, the daughter of
the famous Gaulish chieftain is being hunted down by the
Romans. She secretly finds refuge in the village of our
indomitable Gauls - the only place in Roman-occupied
Gaul that can guarantee her protection. And let's just
say that having this very special teenager around will
cause plenty of confusion, and not just for Obelix...
Graphic Novels: A Guide to Comic Books, Manga, and More,
2nd Edition Michael Pawuk 2017-05-30 Covering genres
from action/adventure and fantasy to horror, science
fiction, and superheroes, this guide maps the vast and
expanding terrain of graphic novels, describing and
organizing titles as well as providing information that
will help librarians to build and balance their graphic
novel collections and direct patrons to read-alikes. •
Introduces users to approximately 1,000 currently
popular graphic novels and manga • Organizes titles by
genre, subgenre, and theme to facilitate finding readalikes • Helps librarians build and balance their
graphic novel collections
Asterix Omnibus #2 René Goscinny 2020-07-14 Asterix
mixes it up with everyone from Julius Caesar to
Cleopatra in this outstanding Omnibus! After conquering
Europe, where this feisty, little warrior is a true pop
culture super-star, Asterix is invading America with
another three classic adventures, newly translated into
American English. Asterix conquered Europe ironically by
keeping his tiny village in Gaul from being conquered by
the Roman Empire. Turns out, Asterix and his fellow
villagers have a secret weapon, a potion that imbues
them all with super strength. But the Romans aren’t
about to give up no matter how many times Asterix and
his friends fend them off. These classic comics are not
only incredibly entertaining, filled with humor,
adventure, and great characters, but the historic
figures are brought to life in a way that’s exciting and
humanizing, providing educational elements to each
story, similar to the Geronimo Stilton graphic novels.
The Marvelous Adventures of McConey - Slalom Lewis
Trondheim 2018-01-17 McConey and his buddies can't wait
to hit the mountain for winter vacation. Skiing,
relaxing, dance parties, and card games... Just what the
doctor ordered to get away from it all. Except nothing
goes as planned, starting with the mysterious wolf on
the prowl that's gobbling up skiers and closing down
resorts! A brilliant and off-beat tale to hold you over
until your next run down the slopes.
Crownchasers Rebecca Coffindaffer 2020-09-29 A deadly
race across 1,001 planets will determine more than just
the fate of the empire. This explosive first book in a
duology jam-packed with tension and thrills is perfect
for fans of The Hunger Games, Aurora Rising, and Three
Dark Crowns. Alyssa Farshot has spent her whole life
trying to outrun her family legacy, even leaving behind
the Kingship and her uncle, the emperor, for a life of
exploring. But when her dying uncle announces a
crownchase—a search for the royal seal hidden in the
empire that will determine the next ruler—Alyssa is
thrust into her greatest, most dangerous adventure yet.
Asterix and The Big Fight René Goscinny 2014-03-06 A
collaborator in ancient Gaul? Chief Cassius Ceramix has
gone over to the Roman enemy. There's something very
fishy going on, as Legionary Infirmofpurpus discovers
when he is sent to spy on the Gauls disguised as a crab
apple tree. But is that just a red herring? And what
about the two concussed druids brewing colourful
potions? One way or another, the fight for control of
the village between Vitalstatistix and his rival is
bound to be a knockout.
Asterix and The Secret Weapon Albert Uderzo 2014-09-04 A
woman bard in Ancient Gaul? A shocking idea, but that's
what the Gauls get when the mothers in Asterix's village
hire Bravura to teach their children. Although she,
Asterix and Obelix are unlikely allies, between them
they fight back against Julius Caesar's secret weapon.
What can that weapon be? And how can even Cacofonix
help?
Asterix the Gaul Goscinny 1982
Asterix Omnibus #6 René Goscinny 2022-03-01 We find
“Asterix in Switzerland” as the indomitable Gaulish
warrior yodels in the Alps, has plenty of holey cheese,
and stumbles upon Helvetica. Then, the villagers are
tempted with “The Mansion of the Gods” with all the
modern luxuries of Rome when a new housing development
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threatens to urbanize (and Romanize) their humble tribe.
Finally, it is a true Roman circus as Obelix and Asterix
head to Rome to get a key ingredient to the Chieftain’s
soup, Caesar’s Laurel Wreath. What will become of
“Asterix and the Laurel Wreath” and will Rome ever be
the same? These three classic graphic novels are newly
translated especially for an American audience.
Asterix Omnibus #5 René Goscinny 2021-06-08
Goodnight Moon Margaret Wise Brown 2016-11-08 In this
classic of children's literature, beloved by generations
of readers and listeners, the quiet poetry of the words
and the gentle, lulling illustrations combine to make a
perfect book for the end of the day. In a great green
room, tucked away in bed, is a little bunny. "Goodnight
room, goodnight moon." And to all the familiar things in
the softly lit room—to the picture of the three little
bears sitting on chairs, to the clocks and his socks, to
the mittens and the kittens, to everything one by
one—the little bunny says goodnight. One of the most
beloved books of all time, Goodnight Moon is a must for
every bookshelf and a time-honored gift for baby showers
and other special events.
The Complete Collection René Goscinny 2021-11-18 A
cowboy who shoots faster than his own shadow, his
sarcastic horse - this is the Old West at its funniest.
The fourth volume of the collected adventures of the
Lonesome Cowboy in glorious hardback format!
Naruto 30 Masashi Kishimoto 2008-09-18 In the village of
Konohagakure, school is literally a battlefield where
classmates are ninjas in training competing to become
the greatest ninja in the land.
Asterix Compact Omnibus Volume 7 Rene Goscinny
2023-01-12
Great Stories for Children Ruskin Bond 2011-11 Great
Stories for Children is a collection of some of Ruskin
Bond's most delightful children's stories. It stars
Toto, the monkey, who takes a fancy to the narrator's
aunt, much to her dismay, a python besotted by his own
appearance, a mischievous ghost who enjoys stirring up
the house when things get dull, three young children
stranded in a storm on the Haunted Hilland Ruskin Bond
himself, who happens to make the acquaintance of a ghost
at a resort late one night.
Spider-Man Tom Defalco 2006-12-13 Carnage, the spawn of
Venom, has assembled an army of Spider-Man's criminally
insane adversaries to spread his message of hostility,
chaos and wholesale slaughter: Carrion, Demogoblin,
Shriek and the Spider-Man Doppelganger! Outmanned and
overpowered, the wall-crawler must recruit his own band
of super-beings to combat the rising tide of evil: Black
Cat, Cloak & Dagger, Firestar, Captain America, Deathlok
and ... Venom?! Spider-Man's worst enemy becomes his
uneasy ally in the battle to halt Carnage's mad rampage.
But when he finds himself at odds with a number of his
allies, who want to finish Carnage and his cronies once
and for all, Spider-Man must decide whether to violate
his personal code of honor to rid the world of pure
evil. Can the web-slinger find an alternative before
it's too late? Either choice carries dire consequences!
Collects Amazing Spider-Man (1963) #378-380, Spider-Man:
Unlimited (1993) #1-2, Spectacular Spider-Man (1976)
#201-203, Web of Spider-Man (1985) #101-103, Spider-Man
(1990) #35-37.
Asterix #39 Jean-Yves Ferri 2021-12-28 Asterix and
Obelix are on a new adventure, this time crossing paths
with the legendary and mysterious Griffin, stay tuned
for more information!
Asterix omnibus Goscinny 2008
The Pirates of Pompeii Caroline Lawrence 2010-12-09 It
is AD 79 and Mount Vesuvius has erupted, destroying
Pompeii. Among the thousands of people huddled in
refugee camps along the bay of Naples are Flavia Gemina
and her friends, Jonathan the Jewish boy, Nubia the
African slave-girl, and Lupus the mute beggar boy. When
the friends discover that children are being kidnapped
from the camps, they start to investigate and soon solve
the mystery of the pirates of Pompeii. A terrifically
exciting and dramatic story packed with superb
historical detail.
Asterix and The Vikings René Goscinny 2014-10-02 When
the Vikings kidnap Justforkix, the timid but very trendy
son of one of Chief Vitalstatistix' closest and most
powerful friends, believing he has the key to the secret
of the magic potion, Asterix and Obelix are sent on one
of their most dangerous missions. For they must voyage
north to the Vikings' home territory and rescue
Justforkix, before the Vikings find out he is not who
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they think he is, and make him pay the price. Meanwhile,
the fact that the Vikings' chief's daughter, Abba, has
fallen for Justforkix only makes matters more
complicated...
Bad Sister Charise Mericle Harper 2021-09-14 Meet
Charise. She’s energetic, helpful, a model pet owner and
full of inventions. But she’s also a bad sister. When
she goes too far and breaks little brother Daniel’s
tooth, can she redeem herself? Is an accident really an
accident if you could have stopped it? But most
importantly... What does it mean to be a good sister?
Asterix Omnibus #5 René Goscinny 2022-01-11 In “Asterix
and the Cauldron,” when a local Gaulish chief wants a
cauldron full of money kept out of Roman hands, he
entrusts Asterix to guard the loot. When the cash
disappears, Asterix and Obelix must find a way to make
money... fast! At any cost, even their morals. “Asterix
in Spain” features our Gaulish hero heading to the
Iberian peninsula to rescue the Gran Chen Huevos y
Bacon’s son. But with the return of the Chief’s son to
Hispania, comes a culture shock for Asterix and friends.
Could Cacofonix the Bard finally find a culture that
enjoys his awful singing? “Asterix and the Roman Agent,”
starts when rumors are spread that Asterix leaked the
recipe for the power potion to Rome That can’t possibly
be true, and Asterix must find who started these
terrible rumors. Soon the whole village is cast in
suspicion. Asterix must clear his good name before the
whole village tears apart at the seams with distrust.
These three classic graphic novels are newly translated
especially for an American audience. Includes a new
afterword by Alexander Simmons providing historical and
cultural context for Asterix, both in 50 B.C. and in the
time the classic comics were made addressing various
racial depictions
Asterix Omnibus #7 Albert Uderzo 2021-12-14
ROMAN MYSTERIES: 02 The Secrets of Vesuvius Caroline
Lawrence 2010-12-09 It's the summer of AD 79 and Flavia
Gemina and her friends, Jonathan, Nubia and Lupus, set
sail for the Bay of Naples where they are going to stay
with Flavia's uncle near Pompeii. Once they arrive, they
are soon absorbed in a quest to solve a riddle that may
lead to treasure. But then tragedy strikes: Mount
Vesuvius erupts and the friends must flee for their
lives! Not just a mystery - this is an absolutely
thrilling action adventure that brings history to life!
Asterix Omnibus 8 Rene Goscinny 2014-09-02 In this
special collectors' edition, books 22 to 24 are brought
together in one fabulous volume. In ASTERIX AND THE
GREAT CROSSING, a storm blows Asterix and Obelix off
course. Luckily they land on the shores of a Roman
colony - or is it? Teepees, totems, gobbling birds: it's
not what they're used to. Julius Caesar sends Caius
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Preposterus, graduate of the Latin School of Economics,
to corrupt the indomitable Gauls in OBELIX AND CO.
Obelix's menhir trade is soon thriving - but does wealth
bring happiness? In ASTERIX IN BELGIUM, the Gauls
compete with the Belgian tribes to determine who is the
bravest. But if the two groups unite, will Caesar meet
his Waterloo? There is no better way to enjoy the antics
of our indomitable hero and his friends.
Asterix Omnibus 3 Rene Goscinny 2012-10-02 In this
special collectors' edition, books seven to nine are
brought together in one fabulous volume. In ASTERIX AND
THE BIG FIGHT, Chief Cassius Ceramix has gone over to
the Roman enemy. The fight for control of the village
between Vitalstatistix and his rival is bound to be a
knockout. Asterix and Obelix help one little ancient
British village hold out against the Roman invaders in
ASTERIX IN BRITAIN. Our heroes must face fog, rain, warm
beer and boiled boar with mint sauce. In ASTERIX AND THE
NORMANS, can Asterix and his friends teach the Normans
the meaning of fear? There is no better way to enjoy the
antics of our indomitable hero and his friends.
Alien: 40 Years 40 Artists Various 2020-08-11 40
artists, filmmakers, illustrators and fans produce
original art for a tribute to the sci-fi horror
masterpiece Alien to commemorate the 40th anniversary of
the film. An artistic tribute to the sci-fi horror
masterpiece Alien. 40 artists, filmmakers, and fans have
been invited to contribute a piece of original art to
commemorate the 40th anniversary of Alien in 2019.
Pieces range from alternative posters to gothic
interpretations of key scenes. Sketches, process pieces,
and interview text accompany each new and unique
nightmare. In addition to cover artist Dane Hallett--an
Alien: Covenant concept artist--the contributors include
Blade Runner 2049 director Denis Villeneuve, Sam
Hudecki, and Tanya Lapointe; Star Wars concept artist
and creature designer Terryl Whitlatch; and Kong: Skull
Island director Jordan Vogt-Robert, and Jon Wilcox.
Asterix Omnibus 5 Rene Goscinny 2012-09-04 This special
collectors' edition features books thirteen to fifteen
in one fabulous volume. In ASTERIX AND THE CAULDRON,
Asterix is guarding a cauldron of money when the cash
disappears! He and Obelix try gladiatorial contests,
theatrical performances, even bank robbery to regain the
money. Chief Huevos y Bacon's son is taken hostage in
ASTERIX IN SPAIN. Asterix and Obelix go to his rescue,
but taking him home means tangling with the tourist
industry, flamenco, and a wild aurochs in the bullring!
In ASTERIX AND THE ROMAN AGENT, Caesar sends Agent
Tortuous Convolvulus to make the Gauls suspect each
other of teachery! Can Asterix and friends outwit the
wily Convolvulus? There is no better way to enjoy the
antics of our indomitable hero and his friends.
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